
ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD 

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on 

January 10, 2023 at the Adams Township Municipal Building located at 690 Valencia Road, 

Mars, PA , 16046. 

The meeting began at 7:00 P.M.  The following members of the Parks and Recreation Board 

were present: Dave Goodworth, Shelley Savoroski, and Marilyn Watson.  Also present was 

the Parks & Recreation Director Brian Perry. 

REORGANIZATION: 

On a motion made by Shelley Savoroski and seconded by Marilyn Watson, the Parks and 
Recreation Board nominated Dave Goodworth as Chairperson and Heidi Brandon as Vice 

Chairperson. 

All were in favor.  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

On a motion made by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Dave Goodworth, the Parks and 
Recreation Board minutes for December 6, 2022 were approved.  

All were in favor. 

 

There was no public comment. 

UPDATES: 

Splash Pad (Completion by Memorial Day 2023) 

Lights at Pickleball Courts (Completion Spring 2023) 

Lights at Baseball Field (Completion Spring 2023) 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. 2023 Event List 
a. Brian Perry would like the committee members to decide on events that we 

should do in 2023 and what we shouldn’t do in 2023. 
2. Christmas Light Event 

a. The length of the event was discussed and agreed it needs to be shorter. 
b. There needs to be better marketing for the event. 
c. Figure out ways to enhance the event for 2023. 

3. Photos With Santa 
a. The decision was made to move this to be at the same night as the fireworks.  

 

 

 



 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Open Appointments 

o Discussion of whether the spots that open need are filled. 

o Brian will check into the ordinance prior to the next meeting to 

determine how to move forward if we lower the number of board 

members.  

• Easter Event 2023 

o The date is April 8th. 

o The committee decided that we will run this event as we have in the past.  

o Prepare the event to be a drive through in case there is inclement 

weather.  

• Future goals and expectations 

o Brian asked the committee to think about what everyone’s goals are 

moving forward so he could work to build on them for future projects. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M.  The next meeting will be on February 7, 2023, at 7:00 
P.M. 

 

Submitted by: 

Brian Perry 

 

 

 


